
	

 

Reading in Key Stage 1 
 
As you already know, reading is extremely important to aid your child’s progress with all their 
learning. Please try to listen to them read as often as possible - at least three times a week. 
Whenever you read with your child please write in their diary telling us which page number 
they have reached.  If you feel that your child is reading with confidence and understanding, 
and think that they are ready to move onto a new book, please write clearly “Please change 
book”.  
 
Reading Rewards! 
Children also have a chance to earn ‘Reading Rewards’ for consistent reading at home and in 
school. In the back of your child’s reading diary there is a reading reward grid. Your child will 
receive a stamp every time their book is changed for a new one.  

• When children have 6 stamps in a row, they will be able to choose a sweetie. 
• When children have all 24 stamps on the grid, the will be able to choose a special toy 

from the box! 
 
Finished reading books will be changed on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  
Your child will also be heard read by their Class Teachers and Teaching Assistants during 
school time. Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any questions.  
 
 

Many Thanks,  
The Key Stage One Team 

 

 


